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This bill is utter nonsense.  This bill will not help the houseless population AND this 

bill will traumatize your average Portland citizen who now has let people camp in 

front of their house/apartment or face a $1000 fine. 

 

What if a person camps right next to a playground?  Do they have the right to rest 

there?  Do the children who want to play at that playground have any rights? 

 

If you want to make a bill that helps the houseless population, then write a bill that 

states "all people have a right to shelter."  If that is what you believe, then state that 

and pass that.  Don't pass this bill.   


